
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

A4 Appendix for Utility Infrastructure  

Aerial Electrical Utility 

Lines Underground is 

recommended as part of 

the Master Plan to 

improve the visual appeal 

of the Village and to 

remove restrictions to 

implement Master Plan 

concepts.  Relocating the 

overhead lines is possible 

and realistic, but the 

burden of cost to the 

Town is significant.  

Coordination with all of 

the utilities will be vital, 

and design and 

coordination for 

relocating electrical 

service underground may 

take the most effort. 
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  Proposed CMP Aerial to Underground Layout for “Upper”  Village 
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Proposed CMP Aerial to Underground Layout for “Lower” Village 
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